
                                                           
                               
                         

 

 
 
 

REPORT OF SESSION ON CAREER GUIDANCE 
 

“Opportunities don’t happen; you create them.”- Chris Grosser 

 
 

 

In an endeavour to provide career guidance to the students, 

Bal Bharati Public School Noida organised a workshop on 

‘Career Guidance’ for the parents and students of Class-X 

(2022-23) on 31 Jan, 2023 in the school Auditorium.  The 

session commenced with floral felicitation of the resource 

person Ms Vrinda Tandon, Deputy Manager, Office of  

Outreach,  Ashoka University by  Ms Amita Ganjoo, 

Headmistress (Sr). 
 

 

Ms Tandon highlighted the leading changes in the 

Indian Education system based on NEP 2020, 21st 

Century Skills and the multicultural competencies 

which align well with different disciplines of 

Academics. The guidance about making informed 

career choices, specially in Humanities, was also taken 

up by Ms Tandon. The scope of Liberal Arts in today’s 

scenario was deliberated upon. 

 

The queries of the parents related to their child’s opting 

particular subjects benefitting them in future were 

discussed at length by the resource person. 
 

The session culminated with the Vote of Thanks delivered by Aarya Singh of Class X. Ms 

Amita Ganjoo, HM (Sr) appealed to the parents to make informed choices on the basis of 

ability and aptitude of their ward while selecting stream in Class XI. 
 

 
        
               
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

It was indeed a unique opportunity to seek information on the various career options which 

majority of the parents of Class X attended. 
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Discussing NEP2020 Highlights Believe you can and you are halfway 

there 


